
5. COMMUNITY BOARD PLANNING STATEMENTS – KEY ISSUES

The Committee considered a report from the Community Relations Manager (Stephen Phillips) which
signalled key issues of interest to the Committee.

Mr Phillips spoke to the report and responded to questions.

The Committee received the report and decided that the key issues as identified by Community
Boards be referred to the relevant Units for consideration when preparing their sections of the Draft
Annual Plan and that Unit comments be reported to the Annual Plan Subcommittee when it meets to
consider draft budgets, and also to the respective Community Boards.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


